
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

A reminder that the application process for the 
Mid-Year Intake 2025 has commenced. 

 
To ensure a place is allocated for your child for 

mid-year intake next year,  
please contact Kerri at Norwood PS on 8362 4666 or 

email kerri.linke607@schools.sa.edu.au 
as soon as possible and a registration form will be 

forwarded to you. 
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